DEPARTMENT OF MUSIC

UNIVERSITY OF DELHI

Ref. No. MD/2015 14.01.2015

Notice For Inviting Quotations

The Department of Music invites Sealed pack quotations from all
reputed manufacturers/suppliers/organizations (Preference will be given to
the Delhi based organizations) for providing the following items:-

1. Sarangi - 02
2. Santoor - 02
3. Violin - 02
4. Two Tanpura (Jodi Special) one male & one female
5. One professional sitar - 01
6. Harmonium - 02
7. Swar Mandal - 01

The quotations in sealed cover should be sent by speed post/ registered post
to the Head, Department of Music, Delhi-110007. The envelope should be
super scribed on the top written that “Quotations for the — name of the
instrument” for which the bid is given within two weeks or latest by
31.01.2015 by 5.00 p.m. from inviting the tender. The manufacturer/supplier
with lowest bid will be given the tender and will be informed accordingly.

HEAD OF THE DEPARTMENT



DEPARTMENT OF MUSIC
UNIVERSITY OF DELHI
Ref. No. MD/2015 14.01.2015

Notice For Inviting Quotations

The Department of Music invites Sealed pack quotations from all
reputed manufacturers/suppliers/organizations/distributors (Preference will
be given to the Delhi based organizations) for providing the following items:-

1. Computer - 02
2. Printers (1 Colour & 1 B/W) - 02
3. Microsoft Windows 2010 0S - 02

The quotations in sealed cover should be sent by speed post/ registered
post to the Head, Department of Music, Delhi-110007. The envelope should be
super scribed on the top written that “Quotations for the — name of the
instrument” for which the bid is given with two week or latest by 31.01.2015
by 5.00 p.m. from inviting the tender. The
manufacturer/supplier/organizations/distributors with lowest bid will be given
the tender and will be informed accordingly.

HEAD OF THE DEPARTMENT



Ref. No. MD/2015 14.01.2015

The Director,
Computer Centre
University of Delhi
Delhi-110007.

Dear Sir,

You are requested to display two tender notifications
for inviting quotations of music instruments and computers on the

university website. Notifications are enclosed herewith for
necessary action.

Thanking you,

Yours Sincerely,

HEAD OF THE DEPARTMENT



